
 

 
 
 
 
               
 
 
    Zoo Snooze Sleepover 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
I know we are all getting very excited and there may even be some jitters as we 
approach our Zoo Snooze on Friday 22nd and 29th November. Here are some things 
to help you get prepared for our adventure. 

 
Students come to school as normal on Friday 22nd and 29th November. Parents are 
required to pick up their children from school and drop them to the Zoo by 4.50pm. 
They will need to be picked up by 9.00am on the Saturday morning (Gate 3 Plane 
Tree Drive) see map over.  Carpooling may be a good idea if it is an option. 
 
The Zoo Snooze is designated as an overnight camp and as such is invoiced 
separately to parents. The cost of the Zoo Snooze is $100 which can be paid via the 
QKR app. 

 
We will be camping in the Education Centre, so remember your fitted sheet to cover 
the mattresses, sleeping bag and pillow. Thick mattresses are provided by the Zoo. 
 
There will be private areas for changing. Kids will come to the zoo in casual clothes 
and we recommend that they bring a warm tracksuit or similar that can be used for 
the night walk and to sleep in. This will make packing a little easier. 
 
There is no showering, so towels are not required. But don’t forget toothbrushes and 
any medical supplies your child may require. We will have a school first aid kit with us 
and individual medical aids from the school. 
 
No additional food is allowed – Zoo Policy. 
 
Dinner consists of a BBQ, sausages and patties with salad and bread. Breakfast is 
toast and cereal. We have informed the zoo of any dietary/allergy requirements. 
 
 
Thanks for your support, 

 
Paul Chalubek, Nick Mezzino, Nicole Rowlands and Catherine Rusinski 
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